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CALIFORNIA CITY COUNCIL MEETING

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council Members
Marlene Best, City Manager
Shawn Hagerty, City Attorney
FROM:  Annette Ortiz, CMC, City Clerk
DATE: October 27, 2021

SUBJ: UPDATED COUNCIL MEETING MATERIALS - OCTOBER 27, 2021

NEW BUSINESS:

(11) Workshop to Consider a Request by Electric Scooter Company Bird to
Enter into an Agreement with the City of Santee, California, to Operate
Electric Scooters within the Public Right-Of-Way. (Development Services
— Kush)

The attached correspondence relating to the above-mentioned Item is provided for your
consideration.



From: Eleanor Aylesworth-Warsh

To: Chris Jacobs

Subject: Bird scooters- Santee

Date: Monday, October 25, 2021 5:06:28 PM
Chris Jacobs,

Mr. Jacobs,

I have been a resident of Santee for the past 10 years. I love our trails. I ride a regular bike on
these trails or walk. I have a boat in Long Beach CA and they allow electric scooters. They
are very dangerous. They wiz by pedestrians, the people using them do not wear helmets,
They litter the surrounding trail because people leave them everywhere and often just throw
them down on the ground. They are not collected proactively by companies such as Bird.

I urge the Santee Council to vote against permitting these electric scooters to be used on our
lovely trails which enhance our community so much.

Thank you,

Eleanor Aylesworth-Warsh

Eleanor Aylesworth-Warsh



From: Martin Warsh

To: Eleanor Aylesworth-Warsh

Cc: Chris Jacobs

Subject: Re: Bird scooters- Santee

Date: Monday, October 25, 2021 6:11:02 PM
Mr. Jacobs,

I have been a resident of Santee for the past 10 years. I love our trails. I ride a regular bike
on these trails or walk. I have a boat in Long Beach CA and they allow electric scooters.
They are very dangerous. They wiz by pedestrians, the people using them do not wear
helmets, They litter the surrounding trail because people leave them everywhere and often

just throw them down on the ground. They are not collected proactively by companies such
as Bird.

I urge the Santee Council to vote against permitting these electric scooters to be used on our
lovely trails which enhance our community so much.

Thank you,





